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The East Stanislaus Resource Conservation District Board of Directors is requesting your approval of a change to 

our audit schedule. Due to limited resources, the cost of annual audits can be an issue for ESRCD. To help 

alleviate this burden, a change from an annual audit requirement to a biennial audit requirement effective with 

the 2012/2013 fiscal year is being requested. A motion was made and approved unanimously at the October 29, 

2014 ESRCD board meeting to formally request the schedule change from the Stanislaus County Board of 

Supervisors and adopt the biennial audit schedule as policy, if approved by the Board of Supervisors. 

Thank you for your assistance and consideration of this matter. Any questions may be directed to Jamie Meek, 

Administrative Manager. 

Sincerely, 

Chairma:1 

3800 Cornucopia Way, Suite E I Modesto, California 95358 I 209.491.9320 ext. 122 I 209.491.9331 (fax) 

The East Stanislaus Resource Conservation District is committed to conserving, improving and sustaining the natural resources, 
environment and economy of Eastern Stanislaus County. 
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